
 
 

 

EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 7, 2018 new TSA guidelines, requires new language that must be included for 
all badge transactions.  The new language specifically requires the Signatory Authority to attest to the 
need for each individual applicant to obtain the requested access and that the applicant acknowledges their 
responsibilities under Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations 1540.105(a).   

(a)No person may: 

(1) Tamper or interfere with, compromise, modify, attempt to circumvent, or cause a person to tamper 
or interfere with, compromise, modify, or attempt to circumvent any security system, measure, or 
procedure implemented under this subchapter.  

(2) Enter, or be present within, a secured area, AOA, SIDA or sterile area without complying with the 
systems, measures, or procedures being applied to control access to, or presence or movement in, 
such areas.  

(3) Use, allow to be used, or cause to be used, any airport-issued or airport-approved access medium or 
identification medium that authorizes the access, presence, or movement of persons or vehicles in 
secured areas, AOA's, or SIDA's in any other manner than that for which it was issued by the 
appropriate authority under this subchapter. 

The following LAX applications and forms will be affected; 

SECURITY BADGE REQUEST     TERMINAL ID CARD REQUEST      DAMAGE BADGE / ID CARD REQUEST  

 

An addendum to the referenced applications will have to be 
attached if the revision date precedes November 2018. You 
may continue to use your compliment of printed applications 
only if the addendum is attached.  Any application that does 
not have the addendum attached will not be processed.  

Here is an image of the of the addendum that has been 
emailed to all authorized signers and can be found online. 

The Security Credentials Section (Badge Office) will update 
the electronic forms that are located in the Authorized Signer 
(OAS) portal by November 8, 2018.  All applications will have 
the new revision date of November 2018.  

Thank you for your commitment to a Gold Standard Airport 
and your continued efforts to keeping our airport safe and 
secure.  If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
your coordinator. 
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